RECALL NOTIFICATION
November 1, 2019

Dear ,

Force3 Pro Gear has determined that a product recall is warranted for chest
protector model CPN-YTH, CPN-INT, CPN-ADT designed to meet the NOCSAE com-
motio cordis standard. The reason for the recall is that the chest protector was
pre-maturely released to you before official certification of the passing test result
was confirmed and certified.

Our records show that you received a prematurely released product. To
resolve this issue, Force3 Pro Gear will exchange your chest protector with the
same style, model and color chest protector as soon as our certification letter has
been issued to us which we expect is imminent.

If you have any questions or to arrange the return and prompt exchange of your
chest protector, please call us at 315-367-2331.

Jason Klein

Force3 Pro Gear




